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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 25 March 2025 15:45
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2025/0167 FS-Case-699570698

 

 

  

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2025/0167 

Address of Development: 58 Pendleton Road Wiswell  

Comments: Although we do not oppose the proposals, we are concerned that construction vehicles 
will be parked on Pendleton Road adjacent to the site and make it dangerous for walkers and vehicles 
to pass. The construction vehicles must be located on site. There is sufficint room. 
Site vehicle wheels need to be cleaned before coming off site 
Please consider these points when reviewing the application,  
Thanks 




